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Feedback Survey Results
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Qualitative Feedback

Desire from BAC members for deeper engagement:
• “The committee members should have assignments. I also think the meeting 

should be chaired by a member rather than staff to aid with engagement.”

Desire for increased presence of other stakeholders:
• “One or two relevant members from a GEC prime and/or BART contractor 

would be interesting and useful…Director Raburn's consistent participation is 
a great strength of the council.  Could another director or two be encouraged 
to attend occasionally?”




